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January 19, 2018 

 

 

Dear members of the Fraternity and Sorority Community,  

 

Due to a serious alcohol incident last evening involving members and non-members of one of 

our fraternities, I am placing all fraternity and sorority organizations on modified Interim Social 

Probation until further notice. The circumstances surrounding this incident are extremely 

concerning and disappointing.  

 

While this incident is being investigated, your organizations are not permitted to host any events 

where alcohol is present.  

 

This is a sobering reminder of the importance of examining the culture of our campus and our 

collective and individual roles in defining who you are and who you ought to be as a fraternity 

and sorority community. I look forward to our discussions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Kenyon Bonner  

Vice Provost and Dean of Students 


